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[ am pleased to see that the sitting town board members acknowledge that Supervisor
Vecchio and Councilwoman Nowick were duly elected by the voters this past November and
have rightly reinstated them to their elected offices.

They deserve to serve their full terms of office as intended and expected by the voters, and I
will work with Assemblyman Fitzpatrick to advance state legislation in the hopes of
achieving that goal. I am confident that the board members who have reappointed
Supervisor Vecchio and Councilwoman Nowick will do everything in their power to assist us
in enacting this state legislation.
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